

Hermitage Academy Waldridge Lane

Chester-le-Street DH2 3AD

0191 388 7161 enquiries@hermitageacademy.co.uk www.hermitageacademy.co.uk

2nd February 2024

Dear Parent/Carer

The Tetanus, Diphtheria, Pertussis (Td/iPV) and Meningitis (Men ACWY) vaccinations will take place at your child's school on 7 February 2024, if you have not already completed the forms please use the link below to complete either the consent forms or a refusal for the vaccinations. There are 2 vaccinations to administer therefore you will need to complete 2 consent forms (1 for each vaccine). If you only want your child to have 1 of the vaccines then please complete the relevant form only. The link contains the consent form and additional information such as FAQs regarding the vaccination. The link will close on 5 February 2024.

https://nhslmms.azurewebsites.net/session/6750b5b5

If you have any problems accessing the link, please telephone 0333 358 3397.

Yours sincerely

On behalf of the North East School Age Immunisation Service

